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What have we been learning? 

It’s been another busy week in Jet class. We were lucky enough to have Autumn and her 

daddy come into class to show us their amazing moving Lego T-Rex. The children loved 

seeing how it worked and finding out how they made it. 

                           

 

In English we have been writing the problem and resolutions to our story about Albie. They 

are sounding amazing! We have been including question marks and exclamation marks, 

noun phrases, conjunctions and commas. 

In maths we have been developing our division skills, focusing on sharing equal groups and 

using our related multiplication facts to solve challenges and problems. In daily 10 we have 

been testing our 2, 5 and 10 times tables. Your child has these tables in their home learning 

books to practice at home. They will need recall these facts randomly and fluently. Please 

continue to practice daily at home.  

In geography we have been learning about the North and South poles. We have been 

finding out lots of interesting facts and using these to create a Venn diagram identifying the 

similarities and difference.  

             

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 

 
We will be continuing to develop our multiplication 

and division skills focusing on the 2, 5, 10 and 3 

times tables. 

You can support your child at home to learn their 

their times tables using the link below. 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-

the-button  

 

  

In Art we will be continuing to explore different 

pastels techniques to begin to create our sunset 

back grounds. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Important information 

 
Please can you return your Berkeley Castle permission 

slips ASAP to the school office. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Bedtime stories  - Thursday 28th March (letter to follow) 

 

Berkeley Castle Whole School trip – Thursday 21st 

March 

 

 

 

 

We are finding that many children do not have full P.E 

kits in school every day. Please can you ensure that 

your child has their kit in school including a warm 

jumper/joggers for outside sessions.  

 

 

 
  


